
Parents’ Evening Questionnaire Results 2016-17 

Overall summary: 

A total of 560 completed surveys were completed and handed in across seven Parents’ Evenings in 2016-17. 

The questions are taken from the Parent View website: 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

The questions and summary results can be found below.  For comparison, included in the table below are 

the Parent View national results for maintained schools between January 2016 and January 2017. 

96% of respondents said that they would recommend Darrick Wood to another parent, this compares to the 

national figure of 86%. 

Results for “At least agree” for each question are as follows: 

Question DWS 
Percentage 

Strongly 
agree or 

Agree  
(2016-17) 

National 
Percentage 

Strongly 
agree or 

Agree 
(2016-17) 

 
Difference 

DWS 
compared to 

National 

Q1  My child is happy at Darrick Wood School 96% 92% +4 

Q2  My child feels safe at this school 98% 93% +5 

Q3  My child makes good progress at Darrick Wood School 95% 87% +8 

Q4  My child is well looked after at this school 96% 90% +6 

Q5  My child is taught well at Darrick Wood School 96% 87% +9 

Q6  My child receives appropriate homework for their age 88% 82% +6 

Q7  Darrick Wood School makes sure its pupils are well behaved 94% 86% +8 

Q8  This school deals effectively with bullying 92%* 85%* +7 

Q9  Darrick Wood School is well led and managed 95% 82% +13 

Q10  This school responds well to any concerns I raise 94%* 84%* +10 

Q11 I receive valuable information from Darrick Wood about my 
child’s progress 

93% 83% +10 

 

*For Question 8 and Question 10, there were a large number of questionnaires with “Don’t know” selected.  

The percentages in this table discount these responses and show the percentage of “Strongly agree” and 

“Agree” out of those questionnaires that expressed an opinion. 

We also asked an additional question: 

As a parent, which of the following would you welcome further information on? 

 

Many parents ticked more than one topic.  Overall, the priority order of topics was Internet safety, Mental 

health, Drug awareness and Sexual health.  As a result of this we have organised a series of evening 

information workshops during the academic year 2017-18 for parents to attend and we have also ensured 

that there is up-to-date and relevant information available on our website. 

    Drug awareness   Mental health       Sexual health   Internet safety         Other 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

